
Long Island Vettes, Ltd 

& 

Metro Long Island Chapter NCRS 

Present: 




 

 

 

Please join us on Saturday, February 11, 2023, at 8:30 AM 

at AutoMat – 69 Hazel Street – Hicksville, NY 11801 

 

This will be an informative tech session and tour of AutoMat’s facility.  They 

have been around since 1956 and have a lot of knowledge and experience! 

 

Refreshments will be served. 

 

Although there is no fee for this event, it is mandatory that you let us know if 

you will be attending before February 1, 2023, as we need an accurate 

headcount. Respond early – there is a 50-person maximum. 

 

If you are a Long Island Vettes member OR an NCRS member, please text 

John Albora at 516-297-6908 or email John at jalbo@optonline.net  

if you would like to attend.  

 


